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Announcement of Corporate Website Renewal 

 

HIKARI TSUSHIN, INC. (the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company has updated its 

corporate website today. 

 

This renewal aims to increase the information available to our stakeholders, making the website 

more accessible and user-friendly. We have redesigned and restructured the website to enhance 

user experience. 

 

While the domain (https://www.hikari.co.jp/) remains unchanged, the URLs for lower-level pages 

have been updated. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to those who have 

bookmarked or added to one’s favorite these pages, and kindly request that you update your 

bookmarks with the new URLs. 

 

We will continue to enrich the content and strive to provide a better corporate website. We 

appreciate your continued support. 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purpose only. In the event of any discrepancy  

between this translation and the Japanese original, the Japanese original shall prevail.  


